From: Alwen Lyons[/O=MMS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ALWEN.LYONS648EE5C4-F2A8-40E2-9F55-

1B9B1E4F6D52]

**Sent:** Fri 27/09/2013 10:30:11 AM (UTC)

To: Martin Edwards GRO

Subject: RE: Paula's next session with Will Gibson, BIS

Martin

So two things

project sparrow and Tony Hopper if he appointed by then

The Board yesterday talked about a letter to the SoS about the funding Paula will know about ti but don't know if she wants to warn Will

Thanks Alwen

From: Theresa Iles

**Sent:** 25 September 2013 10:31

To: Alwen Lyons; Chris M Day; Fay Healey; Kevin Gilliland; Lesley J Sewell; Mark R Davies; Martin Edwards; Martin

George; Nicholas Kennett; Paula Vennells; Susan Barton; Susan Crichton

Cc: Amanda A Brown; Glenda C Hansen; Jackie Meylak; Jorja Preston; Louise Chatfield; Paula.Reed; Ruth Phillips;

Suzanne Jolley; Gina Gould; Sarah Paddison

Subject: Paula's next session with Will Gibson, BIS

Dear All

Please note that Paula's next session with Will is on the 7 October. As some of you will be on annual leave/offsite next week, please would you make sure you email over to MartinE any key issues by midday on the 3 October, so he has time to coordinate the briefing for Paula.

Thanks Theresa

Theresa Iles I Assistant to Paula Vennells, Chief Executive

GRO Postline GRO

GRO Mobex: GRO

GRO

postoffice.co.uk

@postofficenews

